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8th October 2012 

 

To: The Swimming New Zealand membership and community 

 

I am delighted to let you know that the three candidates put forward by the 

Appointments Panel - Gabrielle Rush, Clive Power and Ian Hunt – have been elected to 

the Swimming New Zealand Board.  The election result is a strong endorsement for 

Gabrielle, Clive and Ian who I know are looking forward to taking up office and to the 

challenges ahead.    

For your information and in the interests of transparency, the percentage of votes 

received by each candidate, out of the total votes cast, is as follows: 

 

Gabrielle Rush – 100% 

Clive Power – 100% 

Ian Hunt – 61.9% 

 

The Appointments Panel will now complete the task of appointing the remaining two 

board members to form the new board.  I will be in touch again shortly to announce the 

full board.   

 

With best wishes, 

 

Chris Moller 


